
Committee of the Whole (2) 

April 18, 2023 

RE:   
Members Resolution of Councillor Volpentesta – ALL WAY STOP AT JULIA 
VALENTINA AVENUE AND NOAH CRESCENT 

The Office of the City Clerk has received a petition from the residents of Julia 
Valentina Avenue and Noah Crescent, on behalf of various individuals and 
concerned area residents. 

The total number of signatures on the petition is: 29 

Their concerns are outlined as follows:  

We the undersigned residents of Julia Valentina Avenue and Noah 
Crescent, wish to request that the stop sign at Julia Valentina Avenue/Noah 
Crescent be changed to an all-way stop. Currently, the stop sign is 
confusing and there have been numerous near-miss collisions. 

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 2 pages is on file in the 
Office of the City Clerk. 

Attachment 1


